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From:    <Gcopeland911@aol.com>

To:    <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, <legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Date:    10/27/2011 11:27 AM

Subject:    Legislation Text - RLH TA 11-401.pdf:  Request to Delete Special Tax Assessment

CC:    <scott.renstrom@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Attachments:   Legislation Text[1].pdf

Legislative Hearing Officer Marcia C. Moermond and Hearing Coordinator Mai Vang: 
  
This matter, file # RHL TA 11-401, was before you on August 2, 2011 and I have had correspondence with the 
Legislative Hearings Office on multiple occasions since the initial special tax assessment on my home at 
612 Cook Avenue East was recommended to the City Council to be deleted; and has been deleted by the 
City Council on each subsequent City Council agenda. 
  
I provided documentation at the August 2, 2011 Legislative Hearing of my agreement with my neighbor, the 
owner of 616 Cook Avenue East Deborah Dickson, for shared garbage service to properly dispose of my 
remaining solid waste after recycling. Multiple DSI Officers were at the hearing and I previously faxed this 
documentation to the DSI's Ed Smith, therefore the nuisance claim by DSI in the Legislation Text is again; not 
accurate.  I will again fax this documentation; my neighbor's  letter stating that we have had a "cooperative 
trash" agreement in place for years, to the Legislative Hearings Office. 
  
I appreciate the cooperation of you both in helping to resolve this matter on multiple occasions.  I am  seeking 
deletion of  Real Estate Project No. J1201G, Assessment No. 128700  and will let the existing and 
considerable record on file with your office speak for itself.   
  
If am hoping this matter can be resolved as it has been since August 2, 2011, without a personal appearance 
before you at next week's hearing;please let me know. I thank you both again for expediting a resolution in this 
case and I believe this will be the last increment of this on-going file. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Eugene G. Copeland 
owner  
612 East Cook Ave. 
St. Paul, MN 55130-3837 
  
gcopeland911@aol.com   (preferred method of communication) 
651-776-7894 
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